Dear Service Families,

As part of our Service Families group – The Musketeers – we have been redesigning our display boards and we have begun to create a "live" board which aims to connect our children to their parent who is deployed. We look forward to sharing more on this with you once we have finished it! One of the things we would like to add is links to videos (using QR codes) so the children can watch short videos from their deployed family member on the school iPads. If your family member is currently deployed; has an upcoming deployment or works away during the week we would love a short video message from them. This doesn't have to be long and is a personal message to your child which they will be able to watch during Musketeers group.

If you would like to send a message please email the video to us in school; we will do the rest and make a QR code. These can be emailed directly to:

r.halbauer@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk

If you have trouble emailing please let me know and we will arrange an alternative way of transferring the file.

One last thing – we would love the videos to be a surprise for your child! So please don't mention it to them! We are very excited to get started.

Kind regards,

Ruth Halbauer Deputy Headteacher